
 

Euphoria Final 2025 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians & Students, 
 
Following our outstanding performances at the Euphoria Dance Festival qualifiers at Middleton Hall in 
2024 we’d like to share some information regarding the finals at Hull New Theatre in January 2025.  
 
You will receive a charge on your Co-ordinate account in the coming weeks, which will be the entry fees 
charged by Euphoria for the Middleton Hall and Hull New Theatre show. Euphoria adds an administrative 
fee for each performer, which entitles them to a goodie bag distributed at Hull New Theatre by the 
company. The average price is around £10.00 per entry for each competition. NAPA will be subsidising 
some group entries as we always do to try and keep the cost at a minimum for parents & guardians.  
 
Extra Rehearsals (at NAPA): 
Thursday 16th January 2025 
5pm – 7.30pm Intermediate & Senior Students ONLY. 
There will be no extra charge for this rehearsal.  

 
Final Dress Rehearsal & Competition Day 1 (Hull New Theatre): 
Saturday 18th January 2025 

All performers should meet at NAPA at 1:45pm ready for a prompt 1:50pm rehearsal at NAPA before 
heading to the theatre at 3.45pm.  

Students will be escorted by NAPA staff and chaperones (which have already been organised) to the 
theatre along with their costumes which they will collect when they arrive at NAPA.  

Students will need to be collected from the Hull New Theatre stage door at 6pm.  

Costumes will be left at Hull New Theatre overnight.  

 
Competition Day 2 (Hull New Theatre): 
Sunday 19th January 2025 

Juniors should arrive for a prompt 11.30am start at Hull New Theatre’s stage door. They will need to be 
collected at 2.30pm.  

Intermediate & Senior students should arrive for a prompt 1.30pm start at Hull New Theatre’s stage door 
and will need to be collected at 8.45pm.  

 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  

 
Julie Lovewell 
Head of Dance 


